
Enterprise Public School  
Parent Council Meeting Sept, 20th,2018 

ATTENDEES 

● Chad Taylor, Sara O’Hearn, Sara Winslade,  Amy Gibson, Ashley Manlow, 

Janet Kozera, Michelle Player-Wilson, Laurie Teal, Jess Trotter  

AGENDA 

Elections  

● CoChair - Jess Trotter  

● Treasurer - Michelle Player-Wilson 

● Secretary - To be rotated between attendees  

Principals Report/Teacher Report  

● Great start to the beginning of the year 
● No staff changes, however for those new to our school, a big Welcome to 

our new VP Sara O’Hearn!!  

● We also welcome, a new French teacher, Shanon M!   

● New website for board and school  

● Intro to cashless school  

● K-8 field trip ​Oct 1st  

● New communication software coming/Safe arrival attendance program 

upcoming!  

● Cross country to start, being run by Mrs.O’Hearn, thank you! Regional 

meet, to take place ​Oct 9th  

● Senior Soccer at Newburgh - Mr.McNaughton *Chad to inquire if we can 

host possible upcoming games / imI will look into netting  

● School wide math challenge - Mrs.Pelow, chance for families to win a 

gift card!   

● Terry Fox Run is coming up on ​Sept 27th,​ parents are welcome to attend. 

Mr.Taylor will have students at EP shave half his head/shared fun with 

Tamworth school! A big thank you to Mr.Taylor for the courage to drive 

from Enterprise to Tamworth (:  

● BBQ has been donated, Thank you Mr.Taylor!  

● Open house, and BBQ Thursday ​Sept 27th 530-630 



Stone Mills Family Market Donated 160 hotdogs and buns!! *parent council to 

drop off thank you card!  

● Orange shirt day, to honor Indigenous Day, ​Sept 27th  

● Not Myself Today, new mental health program 

● Cheese orders have gone home, arrival, ​Oct 4th 

Teacher Report  

● A Big Thanks to Ms.Winslade for her time and attendance as teacher 

representative!  

● Great start to the year, for staff and students  

● Students and Staff are settling in nicely excited for the upcoming year.  

● School wide class trip, which all are excited for.  

● Sara to present student learning and productivity within the classroom 

●  Front garden has had a transformation, Thank you to our new caretaker, 

Marlene Hawley and the intermediate students for their efforts!  

Notes From Parent Council/To do list  
● Milkshakes have started, a huge thanks to Holly who continues to be a 

tremendous support!  

● Upcoming BBQ - opportunity for PIC members to meet new families, promote 

attendance at our meetings 

● Consider new fundraising opportunities for upcoming year, and 

communication efforts to notify parents/community  

● Contact Joyceville school, discuss parent council ideas/gain feedback 

*Chad has offered to take this on  

● Consider hosting events at a later time  

● Look into green space opportunities for possible outdoor green 

space/classroom  

● Winner of the 25 Dollar No Frills Gift Card - ​Amy Gibson!!   

Next Meeting Date  
November 1st,2018 - 6pm  

All are welcome and encouraged to attend, draw for a 25 Dollar gift card will 

be held as well as free child care!  



 


